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TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th December,l1933.

Desr Bir,

I duly received your letters of the 50th ultimo
and 15th instant respecting the air recelvers made by Messra.
Brunon-Vallette & Co. faor the M.S. "CANPERO" building by
Messrs.hchevarrieta y Ler rinaga, and have to say it 1s found
from the tensile strength and thickness of the material that

the air receivers are in accordance with the Rules for e
working pressure consideeéably higher than that intended, and
in these circunstances the receivers will he accepted without
re-testing.

It is noted that Messrs.Brunon Vallette & Co.
are prepared to carry out the Society's requirements for
the manufacture of air receivers in future, although they
would prefer to the French Navy Specification, and I shall
be glad if you will arrange for the Society's requirements

to be carried out in all cases.

J.Taxil Lsq.,
PARTIS




